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I have lived in this area a short 10 years. I was amazed at how all the neighbors 

looked out for each other. You could walk in many directions to the grade school, 

junior high & high school. We were thrilled when the park was FINALLY put in our 

neighborhood after waiting almost 18 years. In other words, we’d like to stay a 

neighborhood, to have a company that would complement our living standards. A 

trucking company, with the traffic, exhaust, and 24 hour noise would not be welcome. 

We deserve to be a neighborhood where all the kids can walk to school and can run 

in the track fields and breathe clean air. I’m asking you, would you want it down the 

street in your neighborhood?  

Thank you, a concerned neighbor, Kris Clarke 


